

Froebelian School Juniors' Weekly Newsletter Form II 12th January 2024

Dear Parents

We hope you have had a fantastic holiday and spent time with family. Knowing how busy Christmas holidays can be, I hope at least some of it was restful. Form II have had a great first week back and settled into the routine nicely. I just want to thank you all for the lovely presents you gave Mrs Jackson and I at the end of last term, it really was very appreciated and very generous.

In English this week, we have been working on expanding our sentences using conjunctions and fronted adverbials. The children have been working very hard at this, and it has shown in their writing, which I have been really impressed with this week.

In our Maths lessons, we have been looking at multiplication and division, which the children have been doing very well and they have all shown excellent conceptual understanding. I will be focusing on problem solving questions, as this is area we need to develop.

The homework schedule will be as follows:

Monday – Maths Tuesday – Maths Wednesday – English Thursday – French Friday – Spellings

I will give the children the new spellings on Monday, so this can be completed during the week. I am continuing to do a big push on reading, therefore, it would be fantastic if you could listen to your child read for 10 to 15 minutes each week, and ask them questions about what they are reading.

From now on there will be a maths and English homework book that the children take home. I will also send home their test books each week so you can see how they are doing in those.

Quick reminder: swimming will begin on Thursday next week. Please make sure everyone has their swimming kit. Also, as it is football this term please remember football boots and shin pads on Tuesdays.

As always if you have anything you would like to chat about please email me at m.mullis@froebelian.co.uk.

We hope you have a brilliant weekend.

Mr Mullis and Mrs Jackson